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October 11, 2005
66-26-5931-KF-066

Wilfried Weber
Pfalz-Flugzeugwerke Gmbh
Am Neuen Rheinhafen 10
Speyer, 67346 GERMANY

Dear Mr. Weber:
Subject: Quality System Approval Recognition -- The Boeing Company

References (a) D6-82479 Appendix A

The Boeing Company has reviewed the quality system recognition documentation submitted by your
company. We have concluded that your company has a quality system capable of compliance with the
Boeing Quality Management System (BQMS) requirements references above. BQMS approval is
granted based on recognition documentation from Bureau Veritas Quality International - Hamburg
and your company is now listed in our approved supplier list (ASL). In order to remain on the ASL,
you are required to immediately notify the undersigned of any change in recognition status granted
by Bureau Veritas Quality International - Hamburg.

Approval of your quality system has been coordinated with the quality management individual copied
on this letter. This office must be notified promptly of any subsequent change(s) in personnel with
primary responsibility for the quality function within your company. Listing of your facility in the
Boeing approved supplier list obligates you to permit entry of the assigned Boeing representative(s)
to all areas and records required for audit purposes.

This approval does not include or imply any authorization to perform the special processes controlled
by Boeing Document D1-4426, which requires separate qualification and approval by Boeing.

Your company's continued status as an approved supplier is contingent upon continued compliance
with Boeing Quality Management System requirements. This does not constitute a waiver of any
inspections, tests, or other requirements of the contract, nor does it guarantee acceptance of the
articles produced. This approval may not be reproduced for advertising or sales purposes, nor may
this approval be used for the manufacture, sale, or shipment of any article to any company or
individual other than Boeing without Boeing's prior written consent.

Questions regarding your quality system should be directed to the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Karen Foss

Procurement Quality Assurance
6-5900 - 08-56

Phone: 049-061-466-00811

karen.l.foss@boeing.com

cc:
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